From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 2/22/2011 6:14:57 PM

To: '‘pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cec:

Bcec:

Subject: Weather Prediction

Despite the coming cold temperatures, we don't expect to be at more than 85 percent of APD on system.
Therefore, we expect to meet gas demand load with no threat of curtailment based on what we know today. If it
changes, I will let you know.
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